
Clinton Area Transit System – The Blue Bus will be asking Clinton County residents to approve a Millage RENEWAL 

on Tuesday, August 7th.  The millage will generate about $467,000, which will help support a $1.4 million budget in 

2013. 

This four year millage renewal will not increase Clinton County resident’s taxes.    

The cost based on taxable value to a Clinton County homeowner will continue to be: 

$20/year per $100,000  

 

Public transportation millage in surrounding counties: 

$300/year per $100,000  

$25/year per $100,000  

 
 


